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Comments: I'm all for progress and growth, however the mining in Spearfish Canyon, should NOT be approved.

Spearfish is a cultural and resident hub. We need the cultural hub (places people want to live, raise families, etc.)

to feed economic growth in growth in Deadwood, Lead, etc. Please DONT ruin a beautiful place people want to

live. These people are often the workers too.


